
Local Parks and Open Spaces Improvement Fund update noted – Request to 
Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability.  
 
9  Further to the minutes of 22nd April 2025, there was submitted and noted a 
report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability 
(NRS), regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund providing an 
update on projects allocated within the ward for years 2021/22 and 2022/23, as 
detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; 

 
(b) requested 

 
(i) a more detailed report confirming funds allocated, the spend to date 

and details of the projects, including any that had been completed; 
 

(ii) that Joyce MacDonald, NRS would contact Mary Williamson, Craigton 
Community Council regarding ongoing issues around grass cutting at 
Minto Crescent and 1 litre/2 litre plants that had been highlighted to 
NRS previously on numerous occasions. 

 
 


